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IAM/SOUTHWEST AIRLINES PAID PARKING UPDATE 

Dear Sisters and Brothers: 

Your IAM District 142 leadership had a conversation with Southwest Airlines leadership on March 23, 2023, concerning parking 

provisions for our IAM members.  

The company has agreed to provide paid parking for all its Customer Service employees at all stations in the very near future. We 

will share more details concerning the effective dates and implementation plan as we further communicate with the company.  

Thank you for your commitment, patience, and solidarity as we continue to work to strengthen the agreements for our membership.  

With best wishes we remain, 

 

Sincerely and fraternally, 

John M. Coveny, Jr. 

President/Directing General Chair 

 

JMC/td 

 

 

cc:   R. Johnsen, General Vice-President, Air Transport Territory  

        E. Fraser, Chief of Staff, Air Transport Territory  

        T. Regan, Airline Coordinator  

        DL 142 Executive Board 

 

 

 

POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 


